
Quality in Careers Standard

Statement of Commitment

Honywood School is pleased to announce our intent to work towards accreditation of the prestigious

Quality in Careers Standard for our Careers Education, Information, Advice and Guidance programme.

TheQuality in Careers Standard is a nationally recognised award and one of the highest accolades a

school can receive for excellence in careers education, information, advice and guidance. It fully

complies with the Department for Education’s statutory guidance.

Honywood School is demonstrating its commitment and intent to provide impartial, independent career

support for all our learners by working towards accreditation of the award in 2024.

Honywood School offers a wide range of career education activities such as industry engagement, work

experience, Careers Fairs, Industry Insights, dedicated careers portal, careers curriculum delivered

through PSHE sessions and careers presentations which take place during assemblies throughout the

year. In addition, learners have year-round access to a fully qualified (L6) careers advisor, access to an

online platform provided byMORRISBY and access to a wide range of industry professionals across the

year.

Our focus is linked to ensuring all our learners develop the ability to go on to live happy and fulfilled

lives.

If youwould like any further information on theQuality in Careers Standard, please visit

https://cswgroup.co.uk/what-we-do/education/investor-in-careers/

https://cswgroup.co.uk/what-we-do/education/investor-in-careers/
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Chris Saxby 

C/O Investor in Careers 

CSW Group Ltd 

Neptune Business Park 

Poseidon House 

Plymouth 

PL4 0SJ 

 

Dear Chris 

 

Commitment to the Quality in Careers Standard  

 

I am pleased to confirm that the Governors and Staff of Honywood School are committed to gaining 

The Quality in Careers Standard by 18th July 2025.  We have incorporated this goal in our current 

development plan. 

 

Our aim is to provide an outstanding programme of careers education, information, advice and 

guidance activities that satisfy national requirements and provide guidance which enables us to 

address the career development needs of all our students. 

 

We would like to nominate Mrs Jo Hickford as your first point of contact for matters relating to our 

progress through the Quality in Careers Standard with Investor in Careers. Mrs Hickford is the Senior 

Leader/Careers Leader with careers responsibility. 

 

We look forward to working with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Helen Mulley        Mr James Saunders 

Chair of Governors       Headteacher 

Honywood School       Honywood School  
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